
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SCHOOL OF COMMERCE & MANAGEMENT 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

Ref No: AJU/SCOM/2022/143 Date: 09.12.2022 
 

It is hereby notified that the Department of MBA, School of Commerce and Management, will 

organize ‘Samwaad- Parents’ Teachers’ Meeting’ on December 10, 2022, for the parents of 

students of MBA Semester III (2021-23) from 8:15 am to 9:15 am and for MBA Semester I 

(2022-24) from 10:00 am to 11:00 am, at Room No. 148 and 142 respectively.  

Parents of the all the students are invited to attend the Meetings. 

 

    
Dr. Urvashi Thakur                                                Dr. Praveen Kumar Thakur 

Program Coordinator I/C                         Dean I/C 

    MBA               School of Commerce and Management 
 

Copy for the information: 

1. PS to the Vice-Chancellor 

2. PS to the Director 

3. PS to the Registrar 

4. Controller of Examinations 

5. In charge Web services for Website Updation 

6. Notice Board 

7. Guard File 

 


